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16/05/2021  20:16:452020/5996/P COMMNT Meng He I write to object to the proposed plans for the telephone mast on Weech Hall, Fortune Green Road.

The main grounds for my objection are its negative visual impact on the environment and on my enjoyment of 

my property. The installation of a telephone mast 7 metres high above a 12 metre high building will be 

extremely unsightly, particularly given that nothing in the surrounding area comes remotely close to this height.

Further, the location of the proposed tower will be in the eyeline of the balcony of my first and second floor flat. 

It will likely block sunlight to my flat in the afternoons. My enjoyment of the property will be greatly affected.

17/05/2021  21:04:482020/5996/P OBJ Simon Deen I would like to object to the planning application on the following grounds;

1. It is an entirely alien industrial structure in a residential area.

2. Its design pays no regard to the host building or its surroundings.

3. Given the encouragement of "mast sharing", the drawings are meaningless as the structure is bound to 

become festooned with antennae from other operators. This adds to the alien quality and impact on visual 

amenity.

4. The size is oppressive and will be plainly visible from many domestic premises in surrounding streets, as 

well as from public vantage points, such as the park.  This is all the more so because it will be at the top of a 

hill and therefore much more visible in a wider area.

5. Arguably, given that the impact will be felt and seen widely across the local area - and not just in 

neighbouring streets - the Council has not consulted widely enough about the proposed impact. Any decision 

to go ahead without an appropriate opportunity for all those potentially affected to comment would render such 

a decision open to legal challenge.

6. Although health concerns are not themselves material, the degree of uncertainty from microwave radiation 

adds to the overbearing quality of the mast. It is not only unsightly but, in beaming radiation into peoples' 

homes, it adds to its oppressive nature.

16/05/2021  10:07:332020/5996/P OBJ Lisa Ryde I live on the North side of Ingham Rd, close to the rear of Weech Hall. I OBJECT to this application on the 

following grounds

- potential health risks to me and my family - not enough is know long term about this

- blight on my visual amenity, the view from my garden and terrace, even my rear bedroom

- this building is to the West of my garden a further structure on top could block sun and natural light
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